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December 14, 1979

Cgt'
Nuclear Regulatory Comission
Region III
799 Roosevelt Road
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137

SUBJECT: Packaging of Low-Level Radioactive Waste for Transport
and Burial

Gentlemen:

During the year 1978 and the first 6 months of 1979 we have
made no radioactive waste shipments.

Our license numbers are 21-10959-01 and 21-10959-02G. Both
license's have been let lapse due to the fact we no longer
market the product.

Very truly yours,

/

/ ,, 2 t w
D. F. Smith
President
T. M. Smith Tool Company

Copy to: Director
NRC Office of Inspection & Enforcement
Division of Fuel Facility & Materials Safety Inspection
Washington, D.C. 20555
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